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It is no surprise to anyone that many of our schools are overcrowded. At the elementary 
level the far north schools (Jordan and Buice) are not only over crowded but are in high 
rapid growth areas.  
 
We are also considering the possibility of changing the configuration of some of our 
elementary schools to a K-2/3-5 arrangement or a PK-2/3-5 arrangement.  
 
Population and Survey Analysts (PASA) developed a couple of scenarios for us to 
consider. The first map shows our current configuration.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe 
Superintendent of Schools  


